
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
            

             

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 
 
 

Years 1,2,3 Family    Years 4,5,6 Families 

     

1M  93.33% 2C  97.00%     3D  95.66%          4F 92.14%          5H 95.35%      6A 93.44% 

1N  96.00% 2G 92.85%     3G 94.00%           4H 91.85%         5S 96.89%       6B 95.16% 

1S  98.57%* 2R 95.35%                 4S 97.50%*       5T 91.72% 
  

Well done to 1S & 4S for best attendance this week. 
School Target:  95.5% 

 

Overall attendance since September: 95.67% 

Dear Parents, Carers, Governors and Friends, 
 

You can see on the photo how the Values Batons are handed on to the next child 

in each class last Friday. The children recounted with pride how families responded 

to their awards. Well done to the recipients of this week’s awards.  

Teachers are compiling data and information about your children’s achievements 

in preparation of the Autumn Term reports. It is very clear that the most gains are 

made by children who come to school every day and are punctual, complete their 

homework, have an adult to read with at home and whose behaviours model our 

Golden Rules and Values. We educate your children in partnership with you; please 

find out from your teacher how your child is learning and what you can do to help 

at home. We are open every Tuesday from 3.15 to 3.45. 
 

Jan M Bless 

Headteacher  
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Value of this Month: ThoughtfulnessThoughtfulnessThoughtfulnessThoughtfulness 
These children received a certificate and baton for demonstrating thoughtfulness this week:     

Hazel Harman 1M, Kyra Gurgur 1N, Chloe Baidoo 1S, Geneve Di Pasquale 2C, Keira Stewart 2G, Noah 

Tshishimbi 2R, Amara Koyuncu 3D, Ellie Farenden 3G, Dayana Staneve 4F, Abigail Esalo-Etombu 4H, 

Irmak Zumrut 4S, Jacob Sowe 5H, Emmanuel Usiade 5S, Shraya Devchand 5T, Aaron Baidoo 6A and 

Chloe Le 6B. 

 

 

Agreement for 
parents 

 

To help my child at school I 
will: 

 

� Make sure that my child arrives in 
school on time and is collected on 
time 

� Make sure that my child attends 

regularly and inform the school of 
the reason for any absence 

� Support the school in maintaining 
good behaviour and a positive 
attitude towards learning 

� Support my child with homework 
and other home learning 
opportunities and listen to my child 

read 

� Attend parent meetings.  

� Ensure my child wears school 
uniform every day 

� Ensure my child is prepared and 

organized for the day e.g. PE kit, 
reply slips, reading book 

� Let you know if there are any 
problems that may affect my child’s 
ability to learn 

 

  Signed   (Parent) 

 

Punctuality 

We are concerned that too many children arrive late at school in the morning. 

Late arrival impacts on essential learning such as our Daily Supported Reading 

Programme in Year 1 that starts at 9am every day. Already real progress can be 

seen by those children who come every day and on time. 

Many children across KS1 and KS2 have pre-arranged 1:1 reading sessions with 

staff and late arrival means they may fail to benefit from this that week. 

Likewise, children miss out on vital instructions they need later in the lesson. 

Please remember you signed the Home-School agreement that clearly states 

that you will ensure that your child comes to school on time. 

Thank you. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                                                                         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Dates for your Calendar    

29.11    Disco Year 3 & 4 4pm - 6pm 

06.12    Winter Wonderland 
06.12    Disco Year 5 & 6 4pm - 6pm 

10.12    Parents’ Evening 

18.11    Christmas Lunch for all pupils  

19.12    Last day of term 

20.12    Start of the Christmas Holidays 

06.01.14    School open, start of Spring Term 

13.01.14    Staff Training Day – school closed 

 

Sayın Velilerimiz, Bakıcılar  ve Arkadaşla  Zamanında Okula Gelmek    -  Sabahları çok fazla öğrencimiz okula geç gelmesi 

bizi     endişelendiyor. Bu bizim 1 Sınıf’daki 9’da başlanan günlük Okuma Programının  geç başlamasına neden oluyor. 

Şimdiden düzenli, her gün okula zamanında gelen  öğrencilerimizde bir ilerleme görülüyor. KS1 ve KS2 birçok öğrencilerimiz, 

personel ile 1:1 okuma oturumları var ve okula geç  kalmaları onlar için o hafta faydalanmak için başarısız anlamına gelebilir. 

Daha sonra derste gereken önemli konuları kaçırmalarına neden olabilir. Çocuğunuzun zamanında okula gelebilmesi için 

belirtilen ‘Ana-Okul anlaşmasını’ imzaladığızınızı unutmayın.  Teşekkür ederim. (Jan M Bless - Okul Müdürü).                                                                                                                

 Mathletics   -  Bizim internet üzerinden ev ve okul arasında Mathletics öğrenmek için bir site var. Bu site dünyanın en çok 

kullanılan eğitim web sitelerinden birisidir – çocukların matematiği sevmelerini  ve başarılı sonuçlar elde etmek için yardımcı 

oluyor. Programı anlamanızı sağlamak için Mathletics kullanarak çocuğunuzla vakit geçirmenizi ümit ediyoruz. Bir veli olarak, 

çocuğunuzun ilerleme, başarı ve ayrıntıları haftalık rapor almak için kayıt olabilirsiniz. Çocuğunuzun adı ve kayıt şifresini 

girmeniz gerekir.  (Bayan Hopkinson - Matematik ).        

Bright Day 

Thank all your children for 

bringing in their money 

for Bright Day to raise 

money for Brake Road 

Safety Charity. We 

managed to raise £451.33 

and the charity has 

already rung to thank us 

for making such a 

fantastic effort. Thank you 

also to all of the staff who 

came in bright clothes as 

well, I was very relieved 

not to be the only one! 

Barbara Neyland 

 

We have some exciting maths news. Your children may have told you 
about our new learning program Mathletics. Mathletics is a web-based learning program 
that integrates home and school learning via the internet; it is one of the world’s most used 
educational websites - helping children enjoy maths and achieve outstanding results. It 
would be great if you could spend some time with your child, using Mathletics, to enable 
you a greater understanding of the program. Let them tell you about the exciting, global Live 
Mathletics competition, they love playing that. As a parent or guardian, you can even sign 
up to receive weekly reports - reports providing you with details of your child’s progress and 
achievement. You only need your child’s username and password to register. We’d love to 
hear what you have to say about Mathletics so please let us know! 
Miss Hopkinson – Maths Subject Leader   
 

Advance special offers… 

 

Amazing £10 offer includes: 

∗ 1 session of Ice-skating 

∗ Visit with Father Christmas, 

includes a photo and gift 

∗ Hotdog 

∗ Drink 

∗ Face painted with a free gift! 

Offer for children under 11 years 

old. 

 

Must be in advance by 

calling into the Children’s 

Centre. 

Ice skate session consist of 15 minutes on the ice…… 

£3.50 price includes: 

∗ Skate hire (from toddlers to adults) 

Also available………. 

∗ Disabled skater chair 

∗ Penguin ice aids 

Pre-book and pay for your skate at 

Children’s Centre reception to guarantee a time slot. 

BMW Series 4, 

Coupe for a weekend 

Raffle tickets will be £3 

each or 2 for £5 

 


